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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
2nd lay, 1936.

Dear Sir,

I beg to refer yoh to my letter of the 3lst
F.Mmsmmmmmwm
steamer "SUKHONA", and to acquaint you that, in the
of any reply from you, the Comnittee, “m
been submitted for consideration, have given inmty tions
for the vessel's class to bo omitbed from the re-print of
the Soelety's Reglster Book, which is now in hand.

I am, Dear Siy,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary.
The Chief of the Central lMarine Department
The Commissriat of Water Transport,

trovika 3,
MOSCOW, U.S.8.R.




